
MESSAGES OF CONDOLENCE UPON THE DEATH OF 147 
INNOCENT KENYANS DURING A TERRORIST ATTACK AT 
GARISSA UNIVERSITY ON 2ND APRIL, 2015 

  
This is to inform that following terrorist attack at Garissa University in Kenya 
on April 2, 2015 during which 147 Kenyans died, the President, His Excellency 
Uhuru Kenyatta declared three days of national mourning during which the 
National Flag shall fly at half mast. 
 
In this regard, the Embassy wishes to inform that a book of condolence will be 
opened for signing at the Embassy, 2249 R Street, NW, Washington, DC 20008  
as follows: 
 
Wednesday, April 8, 2015 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  
      2:30pm – 5:00pm 
 
Thursday, April 9, 2015  10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

2:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 
May the Lord rest their souls in Eternal Peace. 
 
 
Kenya Embassy 
Washington, DC 
 


